
What Makes a High-Quality 
Child Care Program?
The New York State Office of Children and Family  
Services wants to hear from you about what represents 
quality in child care!

The survey will be open March – May 2024.  
Scan the QR code to find the survey.

We are seeking input from parents, child care 
providers and anyone else interested in helping 
to improve child care across the state. 
Please take our survey now and tell us about:
•	Your experiences with child  
care services

•	How you search for child care  
services

•	What influences your  
decisions about child  
care

•	What reflects a quality  
child care program


